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Dear Committee Members; I keep hearing about attacks on the way of life of farmers, 

ranchers, and other rural natural resource industries. This bill is not well thought out, 

will have unintended consequences economically on the whole state, as well as 

hurting a lot of good people. I suggest learning about the fur trade, and other natural 

resource trades, before seeking to eliminate them or regulate them.  I strongly 

oppose this bill.    


